Victoria Motorcycle Club

Message from the President regarding fallen trees.

Due to the recent storms, there are many areas of the club property that have partially fallen and otherwise dangerous
trees.A Club members are requested to stay clear of these areas and be aware of hung up snags etc.A No club members
should attempt to clear or ride in these areas without prior written approval of the club executive.A Arrangements are
being made to remove these dangerous trees and make the areas accessible again.

A

Per request of Ben Hircock - Club PresidentA
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